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December 10, 2014

Elkin Elementary School has a long tradition of academic excellence. We are blessed to have a
supportive community that places an emphasis on education and is very supportive of our school. Each
year North Carolina issues school report cards. This report card includes important information about
school and student performance, class sizes, attendance, school safety and instructional resources.
Report card data is available for our school, our school district and for the state’s education system as a
whole. We are proud of the achievements and successes of our students and staff in the 2013-14 school
year. Elkin Elementary School’s proficiency scores were above the state average in all tested areas, met
38 of 38 Federal Annual Measureable Objective (AMO) targets and our academic growth as measured by
end of year assessments exceeded expected growth. The report cards are available on the NC Report
Cards website at www.ncreportcards.org. Please take time to view our school and district’s full report
card at this website. School report cards are provided for regular public schools, charter schools and
alternative schools that were open during the 2012-2013 school year.

One of our many strengths at Elkin Elementary School is the close-knit community that allows us to build
positive relationships between students, teachers, parents and other community stakeholders. Our
students and staff are very active with the community by helping through community service projects
and have several partnerships with local business leaders coming into our school. We will strive to
continue providing an exceptional educational experience with high expectations for everyone. Our
goal is for students to become responsible adults with the 21* Century skills to be productive citizens.

Please feel free to contact me directly to discuss the North Carolina School Report Card or any other
interests you have in our school. Thank you for your continued support of Elkin Elementary School

Sincerely,

Anthony Davis, Principal



